From: Jo Hurford

Sent: 02 October 2019 16:17

To: Sild, Thomas

Subject: Bloomsbury CAAC -response, Covent Garden, Tesco
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Thomas,

esco -
2019/3728/P

OBIJECT

The Council must deny this application because installation of louvres on the ground floor would harm the
character and appearance of the conservation area. The window must not be replaced by louvres, it must
remain a window.

The shop will certainly be using either very large delivery lorries or more frequent smaller lorries which
will clog up the areas narrow streets, causing extra pollution as well as dirt to be stirred up and cling to the
walls of surrounding buildings.

If the application is granted Tesco must not be permitted to hang any illuminated signs.

T would also like to comment on the signage application too 2019/3741/A

Object

The signage is too large and brash for a Conservation Area, it must be possible to modify the design into
something smaller and more in keeping with the area. Under no circumstances may the signage be
illuminated.

Thanks so much,

Jo Hurford, BCAAC



